
Team, 
 
I hope you are enjoying the cooler Fall weather. Classes have started, and I hope your 
Sections are engaging with your Student Branches. I want to congratulate the 
Jacksonville State University Student Branch for their successful introductory meeting 
last week. I also want to thank the Atlanta Section organizers of the ComSoc School last 
week. I appreciate what these sections are doing to engage students. 
 
Director-Elect Grigorian is working with Past Director Gostin to put together the Region 
3 leadership team for the next two years. If you are interested in volunteering for any 
role, please contact Past Director Gostin. 
 
Similarly, Director-Elect Grigorian is working with Treasurer Pennisi to prepare the 2024 
Budget. If there are items you wish to include in the budget, please let him know 
before the next FinCom meeting on October 9th. 
 
I will be participating in a panel at the WIE Forum with Past Director Gostin next month. 
I hope to see many of you there. 
 
As always, thanks for all you do for IEEE! 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Theresa Brunasso  
IEEE R3 Director 
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